
           Wednesday, June 26, 2002  

           To Joseph and James Balistreri, Balistreri Realty,  

It is our greatest pleasure to share with you both a wonderful 

experience with one of your employees. After being lucky enough to 

find Lighthouse Point in our search for our Florida home we were 

even luckier to find Erica Davey. She has not only shown her truly 

incredible ability as a broker, but has also gone above and beyond 

the call of duty in every manner. We hope that your company 

appreciates her and her abilities as much as we do. She is truly a 

"gem ".  

          Sincerely,  

          Beth and Kevin Layfield  


